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18th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

After School Clubs – Summer 2025 

 

I am writing to you with information about our Premier Sport after-school clubs for the Summer term. 

 

When will these after- school clubs be running? 

These after-school clubs will take place from 3.15-4.30pm.  

On Monday there will be a club for children in Years 1 and 2; Tuesdays will see a club for Years 5 and 6; 

Wednesdays will see a club for Years 3 and 4. 

 

Will a member of the school team be present at the clubs? 

Yes. While the club will be led by a member of the Premier Education team, each club will be supported by 

a staff member who children are familiar with.  

Mrs Bunce will support the KS1 and Year 3/4 club and Miss Shopland will support the Year 5/6 club. 

 

How many places are available in each club? Are there costs involved?  

To ensure everyone’s safety and enjoyment each club has places for 20 children. These will be offered on a 

first come, first served basis – see ‘What next?’ below.  

There are no costs relating to these clubs – the school is using Sports Funding provided by the government to 

enable these clubs to take place.  

 

What activities will the clubs focus on? 

Both KS1 and KS2 will focus on Archery and Cricket. 

 

The club will start on Monday 28th April for Years 1 and 2; Tuesday 22nd April for Years 5 and 6; Wednesday 

23rd April for Years 3 and 4.  The last sessions will take place Monday 7th July for year 1 and 2; Tuesday 8th 

July for years 5 and 6; Wednesday 9th July for years 3 and 4. 

 

What next? 

 

Your child will be sent home with a permission slip should they wish to attend.  Please can you sign it and 

return the slip to your child’s learning leader/office at your earliest convenience.  You will receive a text via 

the School Gateway confirming your child’s place if this is available.  

 

We hope that these opportunities will be a valuable addition to the provision for your child at Haytor View. 

Should you have any questions concerning the arrangements please speak to your child’s teacher or any 

member of the school team who will be pleased to help you.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Michaela Cousins                                           

School Senior Leader and PE Subject Partner                                        
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